
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

3-6 Choir 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to be part of the Clemton Park Public School 3-6 Choir Group who will be 

performing at the 2025 Combined Public Schools Music Festival (CPSMF) in the evening on Wednesday 

10th September 2025 at Bankstown Sports Club as well other events held at the school or as requested by the 

school. 

 

This year, we aim to build a choir that will perform regularly, at school, as well as performing in a massed choir 

as they do at CPSMF. Being part of the choir means having a yearly commitment where students will need to 

attend rehearsals once a week and learn an array of 9 songs for the CPSMF. Rehearsals will take place every 

Thursday lunch after eating time at 1.20pm in the Steam Room. 

 

Students will need to purchase a CPSMF T-shirt for the event. The cost of the T-shirt is $15.00. If students 

have participated in the Musical Festival previously, the purchase of a new T-shirt is not required.  

 

There are also additional costs throughout the year, which include bus costs for the 2 offsite CPSMF 

rehearsals and the bus trip to Bankstown Sports Club on the day of the CPSMF performance. (Separate notes 

will be sent home outlining these costs closer to the relevant dates.) 

 

Payment will be required for the T-shirt by 7/04/2025. Please complete the permission note and refer below 

for payment details. Thank you for your support and co-operation with the 3-6 Choir Group. If you have any 

questions, please contact Mrs Jeffriess or Mrs D’Arrigo. 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Jeffriess or Mrs D’Arrigo                           Paul Robinson 

Primary Choir Coordinator                 Principal  
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---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

3-6 Choir Group - Permission and Payment Slip 
 

 
I give permission for my child _____________________________ in class ______ to participate 
in the Primary Choir Group. 
 
My child does / does not (circle which applies) require a Music Festival T-shirt size ______ (6, 8, 
10, 12, 14, S, M, L) at a cost of $15.  
 
The last day of payment will be Monday 7th April 2025  
(3pm CASH or 6pm Online Payment through Sentral parent portal).  
  

 Cash/Cheque     Online Payment    
 
My son/daughter requires medication: YES / NO  
  
My child will bring __________________________________________ on the day.  

                              (Type of Medication)  
  
 
Signature of Parent/Carer: ________________________     Date: _____________ 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 


